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April 25, 1961

Mr. M. L. Armstrong

0il Conservation Commission

Drawer DD

Artesia, New Mexico

Re: Plugging State-Lowe Well

No. 1, Unit A, Section 32,
Township 19 South, Range 30
East, Red Hills-Yates Pool,
Eddy County, New Mexico.

Dear Mr. Armstrong:

Please refer to our letter of March 23, 1961, addressed to

Henry Black Drilling Company, and referring to the plugging
of the above-captioned well, you will notice that the March
23rd letter instructed the operator as to the procedure to

be followed in the plugging of the well, which work was to

be completed by May 1, 196l.

Please advise me as to whether or not your office has been
contacted concerning this matter.

Very truly yours,

Nf Hr K.

A. L. PORTER, Jr.
Secretary-Director
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